Hi All,

I want to first say what a pleasure it has been working with all of you. However, after some careful thought over the holidays and some issues with my personal health I have decided to resign. I do not take this decision lightly but felt that for my personal well-being I needed to clear my plate a bit and unfortunately my volunteer opportunities had to be considered first.

That being said if I can ever provide any guidance or insight please let me know.

Thank you,

Chad

--

Chad Callander
Senior Business Liaison, Youth Opportunities Unlimited
Vice-President, Pride London Festival
Diversity, Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Advisory Committee Member
519-476-1987
@chadder87